Belle Glade’s Air Quality Monitor

Recently, news reports in the Palm Beach Post Suggested that Belle Glade’s air quality monitor is
“malfunctioning”. City of Belle Glade Mayor Steve Wilson recently confirmed with Palm Beach County

Health Department Director Alina Alonso, MD that this is not the case.

According to Dr. Alonso: “The Monitor is not malfunctioning... Both EPA and FDEP audit the monitor on a
regular basis.”

Belle Glade residents can rest assured that our monitor is working well, accurate and shows we have
good air quality. Please, see the full response from the Palm beach County Health Department to Mayor

Wilson.



